Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 2:08:51 AM

First name: Carolyn Last name: Stack Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

I appreciate this opportunity to comment on the Foothills Landscape Project on the Chattahoochee National Forest.

I have lived in Rabun County for 40 plus years during which time my family and I have enjoyed hiking and photographing our beautiful forest lands. There needs to be transparency about the projects going on in our forests. Once begun many of these projects seem to lag on forever and places where clearcutting is allowed never seem to recover.

Please protect the natural beauty of our forestsfor future generations.